

Dear Parents and Guardians of students.

We are pleased to continue offering free/reduced meals to all approved students through the federally funded school meal program. However, we'd like to clarify a few important guidelines to ensure full understanding and continued participation.

To receive their free/reduced meal, students must select a complete meal that meets USDA requirements:

For Breakfast: **Students must choose at least three food items**, including at least one fruit or vegetable.

For Lunch: **Students must choose at least three different food components**, and one must be a fruit or vegetable.

If a student chooses only a single item (such as just milk/juice or just a main entree), it **does not** qualify as a full meal and **may be charged accordingly.** It does not matter what your students' status is, they will be charged. This also includes seconds.

Free/Reduced Meals Are for Enrolled Students Only!

Please note that the free/reduced meal benefit is available only to students currently enrolled in our school. This benefit does not extend to:

Adults, including staff and visitors. Younger children or siblings not enrolled in school. Meals served to non-enrolled individuals must be paid for according to our standard pricing.

We kindly ask for your support in reminding your child to take a complete meal to ensure they receive it at no cost. Our cafeteria staff is always available to guide students in making meal selections that meet the required guidelines.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us!

Phone: (208) 834-2260

Email: njewett@sd365.us

Thank you for helping us provide healthy, nutritious meals to our students each day.

Sincerely,
Naya Jewett
Food Service Director
Bruneau/Grand View Joint School District #365